
CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING/WORKSESSION
TUESDAY, APRIL 9, 2024
5:30 p.m.
1.  The Workshop was called to order at 5:30 p.m., at the City Council Chambers. Councilmembers present included Mayor Rachel Medina, Mayor Pro-tem Arlina Yazzie, Robert Dobry, Matt Keefauver, David Rainey, and Dennis Spruell.  Councilmember Lydia DeHaven was absent.  Staff members present included:  City Clerk Linda Smith, City Manager Drew Sanders, and City Attorney Patrick Coleman.  There was one person present in the audience. 
2.  Councilmember Dobry moved that Council go into Executive Session for discussion of a personnel matter as authorized by C.R.S. Section 24-6-402(4)(f)(I).  Specifically the purpose of the Executive Session will be to conduct an annual performance review of Drew Sanders, the Cortez City Manager, and to discuss possible amendments to Mr. Sanders' employment agreement.  Mr. Sanders has not requested that this Executive Session occur in an open meeting.  The Executive Session will not involve any specific employee who has requested discussion of the matter in open session; any member of this body or any elected official; the appointment of any person to fill an office of this body or of an elected official; or personnel policies that do not require the discussion of matters personal to particular employees.  Mayor Pro-tem Yazzie seconded the motion and the vote was as follows:

       DeHaven        Dobry           Keefauver        Medina          Rainey        Spruell         Yazzie          

          absent            Yes                  Yes                 Yes               Yes              Yes              Yes

Council returned from Executive Session at 7:20 p.m.  Participants in the Executive Session included City Manager Sanders, City Attorney Coleman, Mayor Medina, Mayor Pro-tem Yazzie, Councilmember Dobry, Councilmember Keefauver, Councilmember Spruell, and Councilmember Rainey.  No adoption of any policy, position, resolution, rule, regulations, or other formal action occurred during Executive Session.

The Special Meeting/Worksession was adjourned at 7:21 p.m.

